
March 6, 2020 

 

To Deans, Administrative Managers 

 

Director, Information & Communications Technology Services Department 

Kimie Takeya 

 

 

Notice : University-Wide Firewall Maintenance 

 

 

 Thank you for your continuous cooperation to our effort improving information 

security of Nagoya University. 

We will perform maintenance of the university-wide firewall system.  

By this work, the Internet access becomes temporary unavailable. Please inform the 

people concerned. 

 

 

⚫ Date and Time:  

 

Wednesday, March 11, 2020, 19:00-20:30 

Thursday, March 12, 2020, 19:00-22:00 

 

⚫ The influences: 

 

The internet access will not be affected on March 11.  

The Internet access is unavailable for up to 10 minutes within the above period on 

March 12. 

 

 

 

Inquiries: 

Information Infrastructure Division, Information & Communications 

Extension: (+Higashiyama 85) 4373, 4374, 4375 

E-mail: fw-admin@icts.nagoya-u.ac.jp 


